[image: image1.jpg]7o CLARE-GLADWIN

REGIONAL EDUCATION SERVICE DISTRICT

Sheryl Presler

Superintendent

N L/ Excellence in Edncation Services

4041 E. Mannsiding Rd. ¢ Clare, MI 48617 ¢ Phone: (989) 386-3851 ¢ Fax: (989) 386-3238




Memo





To:		Middle School Principals & Spelling Bee Contacts


CC:		Superintendents


From:	Cheryl Wyatt, Instructional Consultant


Date: 	January 24, 2014


RE:		2014 Regional Spelling Bee


												





The Clare-Gladwin RESD invites your school to participate in the 2014 Regional Spelling Bee for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students in Clare, Gladwin, Gratiot, and Isabella Counties.  This is a joint effort by the Morning Sun, WCFX, Clare-Gladwin RESD, and Gratiot-Isabella RESD.  Enclosed with this memo are the rules that should be used and the 2014 School Spelling Bee Study List.  The following is a timeline for the event:





January-March 


Middle School principals disseminate information about the spelling bee to teachers and students.


Teachers are to contact Shelley Coats at � HYPERLINK "mailto:scoats@cgresd.net" �scoats@cgresd.net� to indicate their interest in participating in the Regional Spelling Bee by January 31st, 2014.  


Students may use the enclosed list to begin preparing.   


Each middle school schedules and conducts a spelling bee for students in grades 6, 7, and 8 through March 28th, 2014.





April	


Participating schools will provide the names, grades, tee-shirt sizes and a picture in .jpg (jpeg) format to Shelley Coats (� HYPERLINK "mailto:scoats@cgresd.net" �scoats@cgresd.net�) by April 4, 2014 of both the winner and the runner-up or alternate.


The CGRESD will provide the winner and runner-up in each school with an invitation to the Regional Spelling Bee to be held on April 30th, 2014 at which time they will receive a participation plaque.  





May	


The Regional Spelling Bee will be held at the Broadway Theatre in Mt. Pleasant on April 30, 2014.  The Spelling Bee will be conducted by The Morning Sun, WCFX, Clare-Gladwin RESD and Gratiot-Isabella RESD.  





All local spelling bee winners and alternates should attend.  Should a district winner not compete due to illness or inability to attend, the alternate will compete in the final competition.  Additionally, alternates who are not substituting for district winners will compete in a spell-down that evening immediately prior to the final competition for one last opportunity to participate in the Regional Spelling Bee. The winner of the spell-down for the alternates will advance to the final competition.  A complementary gift will be provided to all students who compete in the Regional Spelling Bee, and the top three winners will receive a trophy/plaque.





This Spring’s event is a program framed upon the rules of the national Scripps-Howard Spelling Bee. However, there is no sponsorship to the national Scripps-Howard Spelling Bee at this time. For more information about the Scripps-Howard Spelling Bee, please visit their website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.spellingbee.com" ��www.spellingbee.com�.  





I am excited about continuing this fine program for the students in Clare and Gladwin Counties!  Please contact me at (989) 386-8670 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:cwyatt@cgresd.net" �cwyatt@cgresd.net� with any questions you may have.  We look forward to hearing from you.  











